

2006 NOV -9 PM 2: 05

November 7, 2006

#060751 11/27/06

Dear mayor and commissioners,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Board of Adjustment for the last four years. I have enjoyed it and felt that I have contributed in a positive way.

Recently, there have been board member changes due in large part to the Banana Planet rental /residential compliance issue that came before our board. I've always relied on advice from legal staff as well as testimony from petitioners and neighbors to make my decisions. Because of this one decision, there has been quite a backlash. As the board now stands, I can see that it will be difficult for me to work in the current environment.

I, therefore, thank you for your confidence in me by placing me on this board and I look forward to serving the community in other ways in the future.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cooper